
 

GLAO STUDENT MEMBER 
INFORMATION 

 

 
AAO STUDENT MEMBERS - The GLAO is offering a $125 registration refund to AAO student members, 
from universities in the GLAO region, who register for the GLAO Annual Session and attend the GLAO Business 
Meeting on Friday, September 14th, 3:30-4:30pm. Residents must sign in at the GLAO Business Meeting to qualify. 
This refund will be sent by mail, from the GLAO, following the annual session.   
 
Universities in the GLAO region include:  Case Western Reserve University, Indiana University, Seton Hill 
University, The Ohio State University, University of Detroit Mercy, University of Michigan, University of 
Pittsburgh, University of Toronto, and Western University. 

QUESTIONS? 
Call the GLAO office at 877/274-6420 or email GLAO@AssnOffices.com. 
 

 
 


